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SEN SPECIALIST 
SCHOOL 

Welcome to our twenty-third edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter hopefully this will 
keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1CW  82.50% 1SR 97.50% 1NP 86.84% 2CS 92.68% 

2HY 95.35% 2AP 97.50% 2NM 94.29% 2AL 93.33% 

2HR/KA 100.00% 3AJ 92.73% 3LC 97.50% 3NA 87.50% 

3HM 100.00% 3AO 96.67% 3NH 100.00% 4MOD 64.44% 

6PF 84.29% 6EM 92.86%     

Week back after half term at Springfield 
 

Monday 3rd June 6EM visit to Delamere Forest Park 
Stay & Play session (pre-booking required) 
6PF supermarket visits 

Tuesday 4th June 3AO visit to Adelaide School 
6EM Residential meeting 4pm 
3HM community visits 
6PF MMU grounds visits 

Wednesday 5th June 3HM Chester Roman experience 
3LC Travel Training 
3HM community visits 

Thursday 6th June 3LC visit to allotment in Winsford 
2HRKA Horseriding at Sandy Lane Equestrian 

Friday 7th June Stay & Play session (pre-booking required) 

 

Safeguarding 

2AL took part in some mindfulness as part of Mental Health 
Awareness Week. Please see pictures below: 

 

Cheshire East Newsletter and Carers hub 
 
The latest Cheshire East newsletter and Carers leaflets can 
be found under the News section of the Springfield School 
website. 

Have great half term! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

Evidence for Learning - Please log on to your EFL Parent Account to see what activities your child has been up to in class this 
week. 
ESchools app – Some parents are having difficulties receiving text messages on the Eschools app. Please make sure any 
updates are done and push notifications are allowed. Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER 23 – 24th May 2019 
 

Whole school Attendance this week – 91.48% 

6EM London residential 
 

There is an information meeting for parents on 4th June at 
4pm to discuss details regarding the trip. Please could the 
outstanding trip money balance be paid by Friday 7th June at 
the latest. Thank you. 
 

Springfest 
 

Thank you Loraine, Pete, Sue, Sue, Elaine, the choir and all 
the Friends of Springfield for an amazing Springfest 
performance last night! Thank you to everyone who turned 
up and supported our choir we managed to raise £303!! 
 

Uniform 
 

Please find attached to this newsletter information regarding 
the new school uniform and the link below to order from the 
website. 

https://gooddies.co.uk/product-
category/schools/springfield-1/ 
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